
 

PARENTS AND VISITORS 

Bracknell Forest Council supports school staff and governing bodies to ensure that every school is a safe and 

happy place. We expect that visitors act as a positive role model for all pupils. 

 

If you have any concerns, school staff will always listen and seek to address them. Please be aware that 

abusive, threatening or violent behaviour will not be tolerated. Visitors behaving in this way will be asked to leave 

the premises and future access may be limited. 

 

Any distressing, alarming or offensive postings on social media about members of the school community will be 

referred immediately to the Council solicitor for advice and a report will be made to the provider requesting the 

account is closed down.  

 

The Council will fully support schools in taking action to safeguard pupils and staff. 

 

Dr J Karklins 
Director of Children, Young People and Learning 


